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Corrected W-2s Now Available in NEATS  

Corrected W-2s (W-2C) are now available for employees whose 2019 Form W-2s were affected 

by the error related to Health Savings Account contributions that we reported to you in February, 

but whose tax filing was not affected. Again, these employees do NOT need to file an amended 

return due to this error. These employees should, however, retain a copy of their W-2C with their 

2019 tax records. 

Employees who have elected to receive their W-2s in NEATS can now access their W-2C in 

NEATS: https://neats.state.nv.us/NEATS/admin/Home.aep. 

[https://neats.state.nv.us/NEATS/admin/Home.aep] 

Employees who have chosen to receive their W-2s via hardcopy will receive their W-2C in 

hardcopy form from their payroll clerks late next week. 

Those employees whose tax filing may have been affected by the error received hardcopies of 

their W2-Cs last week.  

https://neats.state.nv.us/NEATS/admin/Home.aep

